
Happy New Year!
Pam and staff would like to 
thank children, parents and 
committee for all their gifts 
and cards, they are very much 
appreciated.  Thank you!

We had a short but happy Christmas & 
New Year play scheme despite the 
awful weather and our building has 
stayed watertight! 

Our new crayon craft !

In the case of extreme weather   
please check the blackboard on our  
website www.oscarschildcare.org.uk 
and/or l isten to the 
message on our answer 
machine, phone number 
01454 250528.

Booking forms for February Playscheme 
are available from OSCARS or online at 
www.oscarschildcare.org.uk our theme 
is based on Russia and the Winter 

Olympics. 
We a re l o ok i ng 
forward to offering 
some new crafts to 
the children as well 
as OSCARS ‘own 

winter sports’.  This along with a trip to 
the cinema to see the Lego movie on 
the Tuesday and Russian cooking on 
Thursday should make this a really fun 
Playscheme.

Two reminder’s: 
• We do not open until 7:45 in the 

morning so to maintain the 
goodwill of our neighbours we ask 
that your children wait quietly 
until we open the door. 

• When paying your invoice online  
please send us an email showing 
the amount paid we can then 
credit your account or return 
your invoice showing  details of 
when you made your payment.   

Your co-operation in these matters is 
greatly appreciated.
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